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STATED MEETING MINUTES 
MONDAY, MARCH 5, 2018 

 
 
The meeting was held at the College of Physicians of Philadelphia. 
Niels Martin, M.D. presided. 
 
There were 38 Fellows in attendance and 11 guests.  
 
Welcoming remarks by Drs. Niels Martin, President and Henry Pitt, Scientific Program Officer. 
 
Scientific Presentation:   
 
Case Presentation – Victoria Gershuni from University of Pennsylvania 
 
Dr. Ronald P. DeMatteo, Chair of Surgery from the University of Pennsylvania will spoke on 
“Gastrointestinal Stromal Tumor – Almost There."  Dr. DeMatteo presented the Erb Lecture.  
 
Business Meeting: 
  
The following new members of the Academy were introduced: 

 Ronald DeMatteo  
 
The following candidate was read for the first time: 

 Jose L. Pascual 

 Major Kenneth Lee 
 
The following candidates were read for the second time voted on by the membership, and 
elected into Fellowship:  

 Lucy De La Cruz 

 Julia Tchou 

http://www.academyofsurgery.org/


Philadelphia Academy of Surgery 
Stated Minutes:  Monday, March 5, 2018  
Page 2 
 

2 

 

 
 
Reminder for upcoming meeting: 
                                                                                                                                          
The Northeast Surgical Meeting will be held on Friday, April 27, 2018 at the Union League of 
Philadelphia.  The meeting will include the New York Surgical Society and the Boston Surgical 
Group. 

 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Melanie Toolan 


